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UNCLAS/RE DR. Ro A. CO NARD LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 25, 

1968, TO DR. JOHN R. TOTTER., DIRECTOR, DIVISION OF BIOLOGY AND 

1£DICINE, AEC HEADQUARTERS, CONCERNING PROPOSED AEC MEDICAL 

EXAMINATION FACILITY ON BIKINI FOR THE RADIOLOGICAL SAFETY 
-

EXAMINATION OF THE BIKINI PEOPLEo QUESTION IS RAISED, CAN 

PROVISIONS BE MADE FOR THE PROPOSED DISPENSARY BUILDING TO 

ACCOMODATE DR. CONARD 0 S EXAMINATION EQUIPMENT AND ANNUAL 

MEDIC/lL SURVEY. IF THIS CAN BE DONE IT WILL PRECLUDE THE 

NECESSITY OF BUILDING SEPARATE FACILITY. PLEASE ADVISE. 
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